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to all of our supporters.

Great crowd at last Friday's event! Please enjoy these photos.
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Authors Barbara Babcock and Marianne Cooper

with CTGCA's Mary Hughes

State Controller Betty Yee addresses the crowd

Panelist Barbara Babcock, Moderator Irma Herrera, Panelist Marianne Cooper and, on the projector

screen, panelist Elizabeth McKenzie. Unfortunately, due to mudslides and the closure of Hwy 17, Elizabeth

joined us via video conference. Thank you to all for your patience with this change!
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Panelist Marianne Cooper discusses her work Moderator Irma Herrera performs a scene from

her one-woman show Tell Me Your Name

Volunteer Elizabeth Beheler looks on as a guest

from Emerge CA directs a question at the panel

ctgCA supporter Elaine Anderson (left) with

ctgCA recruit Vicki Veenker (back to camera).

Vicki ran in AD 24
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close the gap CA is a campaign to increase the number of progressive women serving in the California Legislature
by recruiting viable, progressive women to run for open seats in targeted, winnable districts. The campaign recruits
accomplished women who are pro-choice, pro-public school funding and support paths out of poverty. By partnering
with CA progressive organizations, close the gap CA aims to achieve gender parity in the CA legislature in 2028.

*Federal tax law requires us to publicly report cumulative contributions of $200 or more. We may not deposit your
contribution without your name, occupation, and employer, and may not accept contributions of $100 or more made
in cash. Contributions to close the gap CA are not tax deductible. close the gap CA is a registered 527 organization
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